DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. ARMY GARRISON
FORT McCLELLAN, ALABAMA 36205-5000

July 26, 2004

ol
" REPLYTO
ATTENTION OF

Environmental Office

Mr. Gerald Hardy

Alabama Department of Environmental Management
Land Division

1400 Coliseum Blvd.

Montgomery, Alabama 36110-2059

Dear Mr. Hardy:

The Army 1s m receipt of your letter dated July 8, 2004 with the subject “Request for
Information and Requirements for ADEM Notification”. After reviewing the letter, the Army is
concermned that ADEM mistakenly perceives that the Army has failed to include accurate
information on munitions of explosive concern (MEC) found in the investigation or applicable
historical finds of MEC prior to the investigation in MEC investigation reports. Although the
Army 1s willing to provide reasonable mformation and notification that will serve a useful
purpose and are not time/cost prohibitive, the Army has been unable to identify the requirement
upon which the request is based and asks that ADEM identify the specific reasons for this
request. It should be noted that the Contractor is expected to complete all field-work currently
funded at Fort McClellan by July 29, 2004.

Several questions that the Army will need to discuss with ADEM prior to a final
response/action on the request have arisen. Please contact this office at your earliest
convenience to so that we might discuss.

Copies of this correspondence were provided to Mr. Dan Copeland, Huntsville, Corps of
Engineers; Mr. Art Holcomb, TetraTech, Foster Wheeler; and Mr. Buddy Cox, Alabama
Department of Transportation.

Point of contact for this action is Mr. Ronald M. Levy, (256) 848-6853 or e-mail
ron.levy@us.army.mil.

Sincerely,




